



321East 3rd Street, Bethlehem, PA 18015 phone (610) 868-2971 | fax (610) 868-1446

7.10.2020

Dear Charter Arts Class of 2020 Graduates and Families,

GRADUATION

As you know, we have been holding out hope for the possibility of bringing our senior class together for a final graduation ceremony at the end of July. However, to preserve the health and safety of our students, families, and community, and out of an abundance of caution given the rising COVID-19 cases in PA and surrounding states, we have decided to host a VIRTUAL graduation ceremony in lieu of an in person ceremony. This ceremony will also include the presentation of Senior Awards. Following the VIRTUAL ceremony, physical awards will be mailed home to students.

The Charter Arts VIRTUAL graduation ceremony for all students will premiere Thursday, July 30th at 7PM on YouTube. You will be able to share this link with your family and friends, so start to plan your viewing event now! Stay tuned for more details about the VIRTUAL graduation ceremony to be announced later this month.

DIPLOMAS & HEALTH RECORDS

Students who have not yet picked up diplomas and health records from the school have received a call. Charter Arts requires that these items are picked up by the student and/or parent/guardian during the times communicated in the call you received. If you do not come to pick up your items, they will be held for you. If you need to make additional arrangements to pick up these ideas, please continue to communicate with Stephen Krock (skrock@charterarts.org) in the school counseling office.

We know that this year has been challenging for many reasons, but we look forward to celebrating you and all that you have accomplished during our virtual ceremony. We are so proud of each of you, and we can't wait to see where your life adventures take you beyond Charter Arts!

Best, Charter Arts Admin Team